2 PUPIL REPRESENTATION ON THE EDUCATION COMMITTEE (AN180-2015)

Reference is made to Article VI of the minute of meeting of the City Council held on 20th August, 2012
wherein it was agreed to seek nominations for pupil representatives on the Education Committee.

Miss Alix Finlayson the pupil representative for 2014/2015 has now left school and the City Wide Pupil
Council has nominated Mr Mervyn Owusu-Ayim, a pupil at St John’s RC Secondary School, to be the
pupil representative on the Education Committee for Session 2015/16.

Mr Owusu-Ayim has agreed to abide by the Code of Conduct in accordance with the Standard
Commission’s Guidance.

The Committee is asked to note the appointment.



